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Republic of the Pbilippines
Bepartment of Education

Region V
SCHOOLS DIVISION OF SORSOGON

DIVISION MEMORANDUM
NO.%"] , series of 2022

To

ROLL-OUT / HANDS-ON TRAINING
ON WEB-BASED MOOE MONITORING SYSTEM

: SDO Accountant
SDO Budget Officer
Accounting Personnel
School Heads
School Bookkeepers / Designate
School Disbursing Officers / Designate
All Others Concerned

This refers to Memorandum No. OUF-2021-0880 dated 28 December 2021 signed
by Undersecretary Annalyn M. Sevilla and Assistant Secretary Ramon Fiel G.
Abcede enjoining all concerned to the adoption and implementation of Web-Based
Monitoring System of School MOOE funds.

In compliance with the said OUF Memorandum, the Web-Based MOOE Monitoring
System is sought to be fully adopted and implemented in this Division in May 2022.
For this purpose, a roll-out/hands-on training on the said web-based system will
be facilitated by the Accounting Section starting April 1, 2022.

To ensure full adoption and implementation of the System in this Division,
participants of this activity are likewise given the task to re-echo this training to
other schools in their respective districts. PSDS’s and OIC-PSDS’s are therefore
enjoined to ensure the re-echo of this activity.

Expenses relevant to the conduct of this activity shall be charged to the SDO Funds
while travel and other incidental expenses of the participants shall be charged
against their respective school MOOE funds, subject to the usual accounting and
auditing rules and regulations.

Immediate dissemination and compliance of this Division Memorandum is desired.

JOSE L. DmILLO, CESO
Schools Division Superinténdent

Sorsogon Sports Complex, Brgy. Balogo, Sorsogon City, Sorsogon 4700 i
Landline: (056) 421-5415

Email: sorsogon@deped.gov.ph

Website: depedsorsogon.com.ph




